
October 9, 2023 
 
David Margolius, MD 
5800 Brookside Drive 
Cleveland, OH 44144 
 

Dear Ohio Leaders: 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit testimony on SB 158. My name is David Margolius and 
I am writing in opposition to Senate Bill 158. 

Enshrined in the Ohio constitution, voters in Ohio have the right to “frame and adopt or amend 
a charter for its government and may, subject to the provisions of section 3 of this article 
exercise thereunder all powers of local self-government.” 

Vote “no” on Senate Bill 158, because you told your constituents that you would uphold the 
Ohio Constitution.  

Thank you, 

 

David Margolius, MD 


